
From: Alfred Hartemink <ahartemink@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 12:13 PM 
To: Plan Commission Comments <pccomments@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 502 Leonard Street 

 

 

This is for the hearing on Monday november 23, at 5:30pm. 

The demolition created much dust and for weeks the demolished property was not clean and 

covered with tarp. Has there been a detailed investigation on asbestos in the house before it was 

demolished? 

 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  



From: Mary Powell
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Agenda item 62609
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 5:05:07 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

My husband and I live directly across the street from 502 Leonard St. at 505.  We have seen the plans for the
proposed new home that Brian and Kelly are hoping to build and we approve of the plans.  It is a conventional
looking house and will fit into the neighborhood of 2 story homes.
Mary Powell

Sent from my iPad
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